
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

DATE: March 21, 2024 

SUBJECT: Bid results for Superior Drive storm drainage improvements project  

  

The City requested bids for the approved 3125 Superior Drive Storm Drainage 

Improvements project. The project includes replacing a section of the storm system 

located within a drainage easement at 3125 Superior Drive. All disturbed areas will be 

sodded as needed.  

The bid results are below:  

Civil Construction & Utilities, LLC - $54,255.00 

R & B Developers, Inc. - $68,900.00 

N.S.E.W., Inc. - $70,000.00  

Zaveri Enterprises, Inc. - $74,200.00 

Allied Paving Contractors, Inc. - $92,500.00 

Blount Construction Company, Inc. - $116,520.99  

 

The lowest qualified bid was $54,255 from Civil Construction & Utilities, LLC. The bids 

received exceeded the opinion of probable construction cost (OPCC) of $45,067.09. This 

is due to contractor demand in the construction industry and the small size of the project. 

Staff recommends awarding the bid to Civil Construction & Utilities, LLC at $54,255 

and authorizing the Mayor and City Administrator to execute all necessary documents to 

implement the subject project. 
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